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 MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT

. SUBJECT: The WIN Program and Two Presidential

Digitized from Box 22 of the Robert T. Hartmann Files at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library

THE WHITE HOUSE .
WASHINSTON

Januvary 4, 1975

"PROM: WILLIAM J. BAROODY, JR.@’

Schedule Proposals

‘ﬁBadkground

The WIN Program has generally received poor press
response, and is also widely misunderstood. The public
perception of WIN continues to be a belief that it is
merely sloganeering with no real substance. Although

" WIN has been slow to evolve, there have been some real
. achievements which should be called to the attention of

the American people. Ed Block and Dick Krolik have been

“ working to put a substantive program together and can
‘report some achievements that do put flesh on the WIN
. 'bones. Your partlclpation in the enclosed events would

greatly assist in reestablishing a needed momentum
behlnd this program.

. mem,p hye -

Program

1.. As a result of your meeting with the American Automobile

Association Board (ARAA) on December 12, 1974, AAA is now set
to launch their nation wide energy conservation progran.

. iIt is called "Gas Watchers: A Plan for Action to Achieve

Widespread Voluntary Gasoline Conservation." This plan

‘'will cost AAA a substantial amount of money and has been

reviewed and approved by your Economic Policy Board. AAA

L owill begin running a nation wide advertising campaign

immediately following your State of the Union announcements
on energy. The AAA campaign will not only assist you in
reaching your energy saving goals, but will also show

that private, voluntary efforts are a significant part of

the answer to our present problems. This, of course, will
strongly reinforce the WIN effort. Your meeting on

January 15 or 16 with the AAA leaders to kick off the program
would be extremely useful, if not indispensable to a

proper launching. Tab A is the schedule proposal for your
approval. :















































































































































